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I am writing to oppose SB210. This bill would prevent people in rural areas, the 

elderly and disabled and those without transportation from casting a vote. This bill is 

unfair to these populations of people and therefore a regressive move for the state of 

Oregon. There is no logical reason to pass this bill, vote by mail has served the 

people of Oregon well and I urge you to vote no and prevent it from passing.  

Thank you, Peggy Carey  


